
 

 
State of New Jersey 

Department of Education 

Gloucester County Office 

115 Budd Boulevard 

 West Deptford, NJ 08066 
Phone: (856) 686-8375 

Fax: (856) 423-5296 

 
 
 

September 27, 2017 
 
 
Dr. Mark J. Silverstein, Superintendent 
Glassboro Public Schools 
560 Joseph L. Bowe Boulevard 
Glassboro, NJ 08028 
  
Dear Dr. Silverstein:   
 
I have reviewed the July 1, 2017 – June 30, 2022 employment contract for Dr. Mark J. Silverstein, 
Superintendent of Schools, as revised on September 27, 2017, in accordance with N.J.S.A. 18A:7-8 (j) and to 
determine compliance with the standards as adopted by the Commissioner of Education at N.J.A.C. 6A:23A-
3.1.  Based upon my review, I have determined that those provisions of the contract subject to my review 
pursuant to N.J.A.C. 6A:23A-3.1 are in compliance with applicable laws and regulations.  
  
Once the Board has approved this contract, please submit a signed copy to me for our files.   
 
Sincerely, 
 

Ave’ Altersitz 
 
Ave’ Altersitz 
Interim Executive County Superintendent 
 
c:  Pete Calvo, Board President 
     Scott Henry, School Business Administrator 
  
 

CHRIS CHRISTIE 
Governor 

 

KIM GUADAGNO 
Lt. Governor 

 

 

 

KIMBERLY HARRINGTON 
 Commissioner 

 

AVE’ ALTERSITZ 
Interim Executive County Superintendent 


